
Home Again
Sunday morning Mom and I brought Dad home from the nursing
home. We got the call early last week saying that he would be
able to leave as early as Wednesday, however, with the in-and-
out schedules around here Sunday was the first possible day we
could make the transition easily and as smoothly as possible.
 We arrived while he was in church services so Mom filled out
the paperwork and I sat in his room.  I sat on the bed that
Dad has tried to sleep on during his stay.  I must tell you,
it is no wonder he did not get much sleep… UGH!  After
checking out, he was a bit slow getting into the car but
getting up the porch steps to the house was not a problem at
all.

Sunday afternoon, the rest of the family came at various times
for chili.  I had to leave for a few hours for rehearsal but
there were plenty of people here to keep Dad company while Mom
ran to WM for prescriptions.

Monday was a little scary.  Dad’s blood sugar was really low.
 However, he assured us that he felt fine and we got him
something to eat.

Tuesday was a big day.  A rep from home health services came
to the house.  We thought she was coming to set up a schedule
for visits.  However, she came to the conclusion that no
services would be necessary.  WOW!!!  Tuesday night, he went
to a volleyball game with Mom.  Quite a switch from last
spring/summer when he wanted no part of outdoor activity!

As  expected,  it  is  going  to  take  some  work  to  keep  him
motivate instead of sitting around in front of his Game Show
Network.  We will see how that works out in the days ahead.
 Until then… PRAISE GOD for all he has done and thanks to my
fantastic friends and family for their continued thoughts and
prayers!

https://www.tangents.org/friends-family/home-again/

